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6 September 2016  
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Welcome back to another school year, it’s good to see everyone in school and ready for an 
exciting year ahead. 
 
To clarify any confusion over changes to the uniform we would like to confirm slight streamlining 
with our aim being to give parents options to get the best deal.   
 
The sweatshirts will be phased out and we kindly request that once the garment has outlived its 
lifetime they be replaced by the green knitted jumper or cardigan either with or without logos. 
(Jumpers from supermarkets range from £3.00 and cardigans from £4.00). 
 
The yellow polo shirt will also be phased out and replaced with the white polo again with or 
without logos. (Supermarkets from £6 for a pack of 5).   
   
Fleeces are outdoor clothing so should be kept for outdoors and PE, jumpers and cardigans should 
be worn in school.  If your child has a medical condition and needs extra layers please let the 
office know. 
 
We hope that these small changes will make uniform purchases easier and cheaper for you.  We 
do have a feedback box in the reception area outside the office, your feedback and comments on 
this and all subjects will be very welcome and will be considered by the Governing Body and 
Leadership Team. 
 
We will be holding a sale of good quality second hand uniform in the playground at 3pm on Friday 
this week. 
 
I look forward to working with you supporting your child for their future. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs B Waite     Mrs J Mew 
Headteacher     Chair of Governors  

 


